
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

AND ARTICULATION AGREEMENT BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD 

AND ODESSA COLLEGE FOR DUAL CREDIT COURSES  

 

DATE: August 15, 2017 

  
 
Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding and Articulation Agreement between Ector 
County ISD and Odessa College.  The purpose of this agreement is to facilitate the 
cooperation between the College and the School District in the provision of Dual Credit 
Courses for qualified 9th through 12th grade students. This agreement shall become 
effective on the date the last party executes the agreement and shall remain in effect for 
two years from that date. This agreement shall renew automatically for an additional two 
years if neither party elects to terminate the agreement.  
 

 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of Understanding 
and Articulation Agreement between Ector County ISD and Odessa College as presented. 
 
 ******************** 

 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Crowe       Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent of  

Secondary Education 


